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Entech Welcomes Josh Williams  

 

Reading, PA- Entech Engineering, Inc (Entech) is pleased 

to announce the recent hiring of Josh M. Williams to our 

team as an Architectural Facilities Analyst in the Facilities 

Planning and Design Group.  

 

Josh brings over five years of experience in facilities 

management to our planning group. At Entech Josh will 

primarily focus on Facility Condition Assessments covering 

Architectural and MEP systems components.  

 

Lenette Wells, AIA, Principal of the Facilities Business Unit, 

is pleased to have Josh on board, saying,  
 

“Josh’s background working as the Operations & 
Facilities Manager at Albright College brings an 
amazing end user perspective to our team. His skills and eagerness to further 
his education will broaden our ability to help our clients make improvements to 
their facilities.”  

 

About Josh:  

Josh graduated from Temple University with a degree in Architectural Facilities 

Management and spent several years working in Philadelphia. Josh hails from the 

Allentown area. He is currently working on earning a business degree from Albright 

College. When Josh can find some spare time he likes to woodwork and hike.  
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